Oct 22, 2014 
Good afternoon Parents and Students.  Here are a few announcements for Wednesday, Oct 22.  
-The Saint John Mill Rats are hosting a Pre-Season School Day Game on Wednesday, October 29th at 11am.  Millidgeville North  School has  signed  up to participate this year.  Students will have an opportunity to see the game at a cost of $4.00 per student. We will be travelling by school bus to Harbour Station at approximately 10:30 am and returning to school following the game at 1pm.  We have also signed up to receive a visit by the team to deliver timely messages such as anti-bullying, stay in school, follow your dreams or say no to drugs. 
Students may wish to bring their lunch to the game. 
-Save the Date!  Our First Family Movie Night of the year will be held for Grades 3-5 on Friday, November 7th.   The Home and School Committee would like invite the students and families of the Grade 3-5 classes to our feature presentation of “Hotel Transylvania” in the Gym at MNS” 
Friday, November 7th, 2014
6:30 am until approximately 8pm (when the movie is done)
Bring your blankets to sit on, seating is on the gym floor.  The Home and School will be selling popcorn/juice box combos for $1 and assorted bags of candy for .50 
Notes:  This is a Family event- parents are required to stay on site, and in the gym with their children.  The movie Theatre rules apply- everyone should remain seated, and relatively quiet in respect of those watching the movie. We look forward to seeing you and your families!  
-We started the Flouride program on Monday for students grades 3-5.  Thank you Mrs. Louise Kinney for volunteering to take care of the program at school.  Flouride will be given to the students who have registered for the program each Monday morning.

There will be a Middle School Halloween Dance held at school on Thursday, Oct 30th from 6:30-8:30 pm.  The cost of the dance is $5.00 and this is open for Middle School students only.  A sock hop for the grades 3-5 students will be held at noon on the 30th. The cost is $1 and the proceeds will be donated to the SPCA.  On Oct 31st students will be welcome to wear festive Orange and Black clothing, but costumes, face painting, masks will not take place.  Teachers may organize some classroom activities with curricular links, reserved for the last hour of the day. 
-Picture Re-Takes will take place on Oct 29th before the MillRats Game. 
The Mission of Millidgeville North School, a diverse family of learners, is to develop independent and confident community members. By promoting kindness and responsibility within our school, we create a nurturing and positive learning environment. 

Have a great day,
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